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 August 11th – First Quarter Begins 

August 20th – FROZEN FRIDAY STARTS  

August 24th  – Virtual Title I Meeting, 5:00 pm via WebEx  

September 6th   – Labor Day (NO SCHOOL) 

 

 

As you know, safety is always our number one concern for your child, especially during arrival 

and dismissal times. 

• Our campus is a NO CELL PHONE ZONE!  DO NOT use your cell phone while in 

arrival or dismissal car rider lines.  This includes both talking and texting. If 

you are asked to get off your cell phone, please pleasantly do so.     

 

Morning Drop-off Procedures and Tardies – Beginning August 16th  

ALL students will be dropped off in the loading and unloading zone in front of the school. 

Parents are asked to drop students off and to NOT walk them to the door.  IF you choose to drop 

your student off,  DO NOT PARK in the Teacher’s Parking lot (to the left of the building). After 

7:50 am you will be required to park and walk your student into the office to receive a pass to 

class. Tardies will start MONDAY, AUGUST 16th.  REMEMBER 5 tardies in a quarter may 

result in your child being removed from the Just 4 Program. 
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CAR RIDER TAGS ARE A MUST!!! 

• Please have your child’s car rider tag on display on the passenger sun visor during 

dismissal procedures.   

• Once your child is loaded in your car, please remove your child’s number by flipping your 

sun visor up.   

• If you have lost your tag or need an additional tag, please stop by the office to 

purchase a replacement one for $5.00 each.      

• Only persons listed on the permission to pick-up card will be allowed to pick up the child. A 

driver’s license/picture ID is required. Only parents/guardians can come to the school to add or 

remove contacts on the Permission to Pick-up card. We cannot accept changes via fax or phone.  

 

  Just 4 Annual Title 1 Meeting – August 24th at 5:00 pm  

Just 4 will host its 2021 – 2022 Annual Title I Meeting virtually on Tuesday, August 24, 2022 at 

5:00 pm. This meeting is to inform you of Just 4’s  participation in Title I, Part A programs, and 

explain to you the Title I, Part A requirements and right of parents to be involved in those 

programs. This meeting will count towards your 12 parent/family engagement hours. The WebEx 

link will be sent and will be available on the Just 4 Webpage.  

 

  

Frozen Friday – EVERY FRIDAY starting August 20th  
Every Friday beginning August 20th, students will be able to purchase ICE CREAM! The cost is 

$1.00. Students may bring money Monday – Friday and they will receive their ice cream on 

FRIDAY. The available flavors are: Polar Pole, Birthday Cake Cone, Ice Cream Sandwich, 

Strawberry Shortcake Bar, Savagely Sour (non-dairy)  

  

 
 

STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO BE IN COMPLETE UNIFORM 

EVERYDAY! 

INCLUDING SHOES! 
Parents will be notified if their student is not in compliance with the Just 4 Developmental 

Laboratory’s uniform policy. We had a large number of students NOT IN COMPLIANCE with 

the shoe uniform policy. Be reminded, failure to follow to the uniform policy can result in the 

removal of your student from the program until the student is in adherence to the uniform 

policy. If there are any questions, concerns or circumstances, contact Ms. Baugh at 

mbaugh@mcpss.com or (251)221-1450. 

 

 

 


